
5.31.2019 

WELCOME 
District Chief Lorna Trent, Fire Department 

REMARKS 
Sergeant Brian Ricardo, Police Department 

12 BLUE LIGHTS ILLUMINATE BUILDING 2 

Year Four Remembrance Ceremony 
May 31, 2023 • Candlelight Vigil 

City Manager Patrick Duhaney 
READING OF NAMES 

LIGHTING OF MEMORIAL CANDLES 
Virginia Beach City Council 

MUSICAL SELECTION 
Virginia Beach City Public Schools 

MOMENT OF SILENCE 

OPENING REMARKS 
Mayor Robert M. “Bobby” Dyer 

CLOSING REMARKS 
Acting Deputy Chief John Bianco, EMS Department 

NATIONAL ANTHEM 
Virginia Beach City Public Schools 




